
 

 

 
ADULT SERVICES AND HEALTH COMMISSION 
11 September 2006 
 
Report of the Director of Corporate and Adult Social Services 
 

 

OUT OF HOURS CALL HANDLING and Triage Services – RESPONSE 
OF THE PCTS TO COMMISSION’S RECOMMENDATIONS 
 
RECOMMENDATION 

1. To note the positive response of the Central and Greater Derby PCTs to the 
Commission recommendations on Out of Hours Call Handling Contract.  

 
 
SUPPORTING INFORMATION 

 
2.1 Health bodies are required to consult overview and scrutiny committees on 

any proposals they may have to substantially change their services. At the last 
meeting the Commission received a presentation from John Hutchison 
Primary Care Manager, Out of Hours at the Central and Greater Derby PCTs 
on the proposal by the PCTs to change the Out of Hours Call Handling and 
Triage contract to improve services for Derby residents.  

 
2.2 Members considered the proposed changes to the contract and made a 

number of recommendations which they believe will further improve the 
outcomes for Derby people. The attached letter gives the PCTs’ response to 
the recommendations. 
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Appendix 1 
 
IMPLICATIONS 

 
Financial 
 
1.  None arising from this report.   
 
Legal 
 
2.  The Local Authority (Overview and Scrutiny Committees Health Scrutiny 

Functions) Regulations 2002 require local NHS bodies to consult their 
overview and scrutiny committees on any proposals for substantial 
development or variation in the provision of their service. 

 
Personnel 
 
3.  None arising from this report.  
 
Equalities impact 
 
4.  Effective scrutiny is to the benefit of all Derby people. 
 
Corporate Priorities 
 
5. This report links with Council’s priority for 2006-09 to build healthy and 

independent communities, by: 
• improving the health of our communities 
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